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	Metro Calls on Congress to Restructure Rail Modernization Program
Today, we issued a letter to members of the Los Angeles County Congressional Delegation urging that the federal rail modernization program be overhauled to ensure that we and other transit users receive our fair share of federal funds from this program.  The correspondence was also sent to transportation leaders in both the House and Senate.  Specifically, the letter criticizes the manner in which rail modernization dollars were apportioned in the recently adopted federal economic stimulus bill. That legislation gave dramatically more rail modernization dollars to older transit systems at the expense of emerging rail systems. Metro believes the current formula is inequitable, outdated and unjustified and must be changed.  We look forward to being part of a sustained nationwide effort to overhaul the rail modernization program when Congress considers a new surface transportation authorization bill later this year.
http://boardarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/Feinstein.pdf
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